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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

From: Councillor Patrick M. Keefe, Chairman 

 Committee on Legislative Affairs 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: November 21, 2019 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Legislative Affairs Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening,  

November 25, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of 

Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA to discuss the following item(s): 

 

 

 

19-030 Motion by Councillor Morabito:  That the Mayor request the City Solicitor to create an 

ordinance to include provisions for the maximum local tax option and excise tax on short-

term rentals. 

 

19-031 Motion by Councillor Morabito:  That the Mayor be requested to establish a fund, which 

allows 30% of revenue from any short-term rental local tax to go towards affordable 

housing assistance subject to approval of the City Council. 

 

19-207 An Ordinance Prohibiting Single-Use Disposable Plastic Straws, Stir Sticks, and 

Hotstoppers. 
 


